

■ The Department of Military Science celebrates the contributions of 500 veterans of World War II who were stationed at Providence College from July 1943 to March 1944 through the Army Specialized Training Program (A.S.T.P.). The college's Army ROTC Program was established as a result of A.S.T.P.'s success at PC. Taking part in the dedication of a bronze plaque honoring the Providence College A.S.T.P. participants who died in World War II are, from left, Associate Professor of History Robert L. Deasy; Executive Vice President Rev. Terence J. Keegan. O.P.; Sergeant Major Gary Fortunato, Department of Military Science; Leo Wurtzel and George Fisher, co-chairs, A.S.T.P. Commemorative Dedication; Rhode Island Supreme Court Chief Justice Joseph R. Weisberger; and Lt. Col. Randy Golonka, chairman, Department of Military Science.